
 
 
 
 
                                                                                           April 18, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Julia Brownley  
House of Representatives 
2262 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, D.C. 20515 
  
Fax: (202) 225-1100 
 
Dear Congresswoman Brownley: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (H.R.2094) to increase the 
maximum age for children eligible for medical care under the CHAMPVA program. By 
expanding the Civilian Health and Medical Program of the Department of Veterans Affairs, 
children of eligible veterans, family members, and survivors will be able to keep their health care 
coverage until age 26.  
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
 
                                                                                                 Sincerely, 

 
                                                                                            THOMAS J. SNEE 
                                                                                         National Executive Director  
TJS:bc:dt 
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